
 

 

 

 
Al-Ashraf Primary has decided 
to participate in charity week 
(run by Islamic Relief) during 
the week starting 9th November. 
Charity week helps raise money 
for orphans and needy children.  
 
In order to help this noble 
cause, the student council have 
been asking parents for 
donations. Members of the 
student council got to wear 
special Charity Week T-shirts. 
The member of the council who 
collects the highest amount of 
money gets treated to an 
amazing meal from Cardiff! So 
the student council have been 
working tirelessly to fill their 
buckets with heaps of money. 
Well, who wouldn’t?  
 
 
 
Kindly, the Al-Ashraf mums 
organised a spectacular bake 
sale. Kids brought lots of 
yummy cakes and dishes they’d 
made at home. Many items were 
sold, as well as sweets, 
savories and many more foods. 
A lot of money was raised by 
this sale.  
 

 
 
 
 
Student council helped a lot, 
selling wherever they could. Be 
it in the jam-packed staff room 
or the crowded playground. My 
student council colleagues also 
helped with handling the sweet 
stall at lunch time. This was as 
easy as it could get, since the 
sweets looked really attractive 
and tasty! This charitable act 
could help save the lives of 
many suffering tragedy.   
 
Supporting charity week has 
been a lively, exciting and 
different experience for all of 
the council and we hope that it 
has been nice for others in the 
school too.  
 
We raised a fantastic £1,620.63 
 
 

 

 

 

Charity Week at Al-
Ashraf Primary School 

 Hanfaa Anez 


